
NEWS
 Proposals for mineral extraction on land

south of Maldon Road as a short-term
extension to Stanway Quarry

 

ALAN EVERARD HEAD OF STRATEGIC PLANNING FOR
TARMAC QUARRY IN STANWAY WILL BE PROVIDING A
PRESENTATION DURING THE FULL COUNCIL MEETING

Thursday 29th April
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND

REMOTELY BY CONTACTING THE PARISH CLERK
(CLERK@STANWAYPC.ORG.UK TEL: 07759 837111).  THE MEETING

WILL COMMENCE AT 7PM, WITH THE PRESENTATION STARTING AT
APPROXIMATELY 7.15PM


